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From:
Sent: Tuesday, 14 August 2012 11:30 AM
To: publicsubmissions
Subject: Shenton Park substation upgrade

I wish to notify you that I am a member of the community living close to the Shenton Park substation and I 
have not been consulted about the proposed upgrade at all 
I have never been notified about this by Western Power and I am very annoyed to read in their report that 
they claim to have consulted the surrounding community 
 
Well, they have not! 
 
I have just, only just now, 14 August, even heard about this proposed upgrade and I am very, very annoyed 
that Western Power is trying to slip this major upgrade under the radar 
 
I have two major points I wish to make 
1. As a close by community resident I have not been notified about this proposal 
I have not been given any opportunity, let alone a reasonable one, to state my views on the major 
augmentation proposal or to propose alternative options 
 
2. From others who were consulted I have been informed that their views and alternative options were 
rejected out of hand by Western Power. 
Adequate regard to the views and alternative options that were submitted has not been taken 
 
I am a concerned and interested party.  
I will be directly affected by this proposal and I have not been given the consideration of being informed 
and having any opportunity to respond. 
 
The process undertaken by Western Power has been incomplete and flawed and I am grossly unimpressed 
I shall be following this further and I look forward to your response 
 

 
 

 
 




